


October 24 
On October 24, at 8:00 AM, the religious gathered in the Chapter Hall. The Superior General 
invited Group 11 to lead the prayer time. After a hymn to the Holy Spirit, Psalm 133, Mt 18:19-
20, and No. 25 of the Constitutions were read. The prayer concluded with the recitation of the 
Our Father. 

Fr. Giuseppe Adobati communicated the program for tomorrow, Oct. 25 and asked the Chapter 
members for approval: 

-- 7:15 AM: departure from Sts. John and Paul for the audience with the Pope.  

-- 3:30 PM:  work in the Chapter Hall. 

The Capitulars expressed their approval. 

He then suggested the following drafting committee for the development of proposals on the 
"Configurations": Alessandro Foppoli, José Luis Quintero and Gwen Barde. The Chapter 
members expressed their approval. 

After that, Fr. Alessandro Foppoli presented the four proposals prepared by the drafting 
committee. The first three, presented as recommendations, received a favorable orientation 
vote. The fourth, presented as a recommendation, received an initially favorable vote so that 
the introductory part would not be removed and then received a favorable orientation vote. 

The Moderator proposed the following schedule for the afternoon:  

First session:   3:30 PM – 5:00 PM 

Second session:  5:30 PM – 7:15 PM 

The Capitulars expressed their approval. 

Afterwards, the chapter members were asked for an additional work session from 9-10 pm. The 
Capitulars expressed their approval. 

In the afternoon session there were canonical votes. 


